Georgia Institute ot Technology

NEELY NUCLEAR RESEARCH CENTER
900 ATLANTIC DRIVE

AT_ANTA CEORG!A 30332-04285
(404) 884-36800

March 23, 1988

Director of the Office of Nuclear Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-160 License No. k=97

Attention: Document Control Desk

Gentlemen:

A letter notifying NRC that federal funding is not available for
converting the Georgia Tecih Research Reactor fuel from high to low
enrichment was sent and was dated March 15, 1987 instead of March 15,
1988, We apologirz for the typographical error. Please correct your
record accordingly.

Sincerely yours,

R. A. Karam

Director
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